
New Mexico School for the Blind and Visually Impaired 
 
 

Acknowledgement of the 
2022 - 2023 

Staff Handbook on Website 
 
 
 

I have read a copy of the New Mexico School for the Blind and Visually Impaired Staff Handbook.  This handbook 
contains pertinent information vital to the affective operation of the school, as well as, the policies, benefits, and 
expectations of an employee of this school. 
 
I am signing this acknowledgment with the understanding that I am responsible to read and abide by the 
information contained in the Staff Handbook. 
 
 
 
Print Name__________________________    
 
 
Signature__________________________   Date__________________ 
 
 
 
 

Return this form to Human Resources. 
 

 
 


